
Spring Lake, New Jersey 

 

Cleaver Construction 

537 Princess Court 

Toms River, New Jersey  08753 

 

Dear Don, 

 

I would be remiss if I did not formally thank you for the fine work you and your organization did 

in renovating our home in Spring Lake. 

 

From the time we first met to review your bid and the architects plans, there was no doubt you 

had the vision we needed to renovate (effectively rebuild) our home.  Your suggestions for initial 

modifications, willingness to make changes and suggestions for enhancements as we progressed 

in the construction along with the reasonableness in costing change orders, must be unparalleled 

in the construction industry.  Nothing was a problem for you. 

 

Listening to other of our friends who have had construction woos, I realize your promptness in 

completing the project on time, and within cost, is something that is unusual.  Also, the respect 

your sub contractors and suppliers have to you is remarkable.   

 

When a major job such as ours is completed, and we consider you a friend, not a supplier of 

services or adversary, says a great deal about the kind of person you are. 

 

There is no doubt when we require additional construction work, you will be the first person we 

will call. 

 

Feel free to use us as a reference any time. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Bob & Ruth McEntee 


